
 
 

21st February 2018 

Dear Parents/Grandparents, 
 

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 1st March. We invite you to join us in making 

the most of this occasion.  
 

Share in our day by coming into school from 2pm and sharing in our ‘Hygge/Book for 

Bedtime afternoon’ by reading to a class, telling a story or perhaps talking about your 

favourite children’s book. Alternatively, if you speak another language could you retell 

a traditional story in a different language to a class or tell a traditional story from 

another culture, in English. 
 

If you are interested, could you please complete the slip below and return it to the 

school office by Monday 26th February. Consider yourself booked then for the 

afternoon of Thursday 1st March from 2pm.  

 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading. Every child 

receives a £1 World Book Day book token that can either be exchanged for one of 

ten special £1 World Book Day books or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or 

more.  

You can join us in building your child’s enthusiasm for reading well beyond World Book 

Day by reading together regularly and joining our local library if you are not yet 

members. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Pritchard 
 

 

I am able to read to a class, read a story in another language or retell a traditional 

story from a different culture on Thursday 1st March from 2 o’clock onwards. 
 

Name______________________________________ 

 

Preferred key stage to read with        Reception     KS1      KS2     (Circle preference) 


